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Moore, James M CIV

From: PaDelford, Sue S. <Sue.PaDelford@jacobs.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 8:59 PM

To: Greene, John J CTR

Cc: Sugarman, Shelly CIV; Moore, James M CIV; McReynolds, Danny G CIV; Fischer, Steven M CIV; Moriarty, John F CIV
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] ID SHPO Section 106 Consultation Status RE: Sandpoint BNSF Project

Thank you, John, et al, for the forward of SHPO’s letter.

I've shared with both BNSF and our cultural resources staff to review and will let you know if they have any questions/comments, along with a status of revising
the report.

I'll hope to have clarification by Thursday’s weekly call.

Sue.

Sue PaDelford | Jacobs | Senior Biologist — Project Manager Environmental - Rail | 208-263-9391 office | 208-920-6039 dir | 208-290-3330 mobile |
Sue.PaDelford@jacobs.com | www.jacobs.com

From: Greene, John J CTR [mailto:John.).Greene@uscg.mil]

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 11:57 AM

To: PaDelford, Sue S. <Sue.PaDelford@jacobs.com>

Cc: Sugarman, Shelly CIV <Shelly.H.Sugarman@uscg.mil>; Moore, James M CIV <James.M.Moore2 @uscg.mil>; McReynolds, Danny G CIV
<Danny.G.McReynolds@uscg.mil>; Fischer, Steven M CIV <Steven.M.Fischer3@uscg.mil>; Moriarty, John F CIV <John.F.Moriarty@uscg.mil>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Sandpoint BNSF Project

Hi Sue,

| received the email Friday and the hard copy letter arrived in our office yesterday. It appears that Idaho SHPO will require the cultural report be revised to cover
the Upper Pend Oreille River Archaeological District.

Let us know if you have any concerns regarding this. Also, could you give us an idea of when the revisions can be accomplished.

Thanks.

John J. Greene, PMP

Environmental Policy Analyst, ECS Federal

13th Coast Guard District Waterways Management, Bridge Program
915 2nd Avenue, Room 3510

Seattle, WA. 98174

John.J).Greene@uscg.mil

206 220-7277

From: Matt Halitsky <Matt.Halitsky@ishs.idaho.gov>
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 2:59 PM

To: Greene, John J CTR <John.J).Greene@uscg.mil>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Sandpoint BNSF Project

Hi John

| received your voicemail. Please find attached a letter mailed just this morning relative to the Sandpoint project. Our compliance archaeologist does want
effects to the Upper Pend Oreille River Archaeological District fleshed out in the report itself.

Let me know if you have any questions. Have a great weekend.

matt

TR AT
HISTORICAL
SOCIETY

Matthew Halitsky, AICP

Historic Preservation Review Officer

(208) 488-7468

State Historic Preservation Office
210 Main Street
Boise, ID 83702

www. history.idaho.gov

Preserving the past, enriching the future.
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NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this
message by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your
computer.





